
 

                                                                        

CCSO investigates string of vehicle break-ins in 

North Charleston 
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2024-009128, 2024-009129, 2024-009130 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Tuesday, July 30, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Detectives with the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are 

investigating a string of vehicle break-ins that occurred in North Charleston in the overnight 

hours of Monday, July 29, 2024, into Tuesday, July 30, 2024. 

 

Deputies responded to the 2200 block of Hayne Street for reports of several vehicle break-ins. 

Upon arrival, deputies located ten vehicles that had been broken into. The method of entry 

varied throughout the vehicles; some were not locked, and others were forced entry. 

Approximately $200 in total was taken from the near dozen vehicles. 

 

The CCSO Criminal Investigations Division and Forensic Services Unit immediately responded. 

The Criminal Investigations Division is investigating. 

 

This is an active and ongoing investigation. Anyone with additional information about what 

happened can contact CCSO at 843-202-1700. 


